
 

 

CITY OF CRANSTON 

 
REQUEST FOR CONTRACTORS FOR RESIDENTIAL 

REHABILITATION PROGRAM 
 

 
 
The Cranston Department of Community Development is seeking qualified contractors for 

inclusion on its bid list for its housing rehabilitation programs.  Contractors needed for this list 

include: general, electrical, plumbing, heating, masonry and septic/sewer line contractors. This 

program is funded by the U S Department of Housing and Urban Development. 

 

Contractors responding must have a Rhode Island license and registered with the State Board of 

Contractor’s Registration, a Lead Safe Remodeler/Renovator license and carry liability and 

workers compensation insurance. 

 

Applications for this program are available at the Department of Community Development, 35 

Sockanosset Crossroad Unit #6, Cranston, RI 02920 and also on the City’s Website at 

www.cranstonri.gov.  

 

For further information please contact the Department of Community Development at 401-780-

6240. Minority, women-owned, and Section 3 businesses are encouraged to submit applications. 

 

 

Kenneth J Hopkins, Mayor                                      Timothy G. Sanzi, Director 

City of Cranston      Department of Community Development 


